
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

The PTSA Invites You to 
Dine Out and Support our 

School! 
MIRALESTE INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 

Please contact Jean Baskovich at jmbasko@gmail.com with any questions. 
 

Thank you to BURGER CITY GRILL for supporting the Miraleste 
PTSA.  On THURSDAY, OCTOBER 6th, 2016 from 1PM-9PM, 

Burger City Grill will be donating 20% of dining receipts to our PTSA. 
 
 

BURGER CITY GRILL is located at 2064 Pacific Coast Hwy, Lomita 

BRING THIS FLYER and present it at 
time of payment to ensure credit 

toward donation. 

 

 

 
  
 


